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February 2016 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

Please accept this document as a formal notification that SYLEX will be gradually replacing the 

current standard type of cardboard reel (SIZE II) in the complete range of products where this reel 

is used. The current reel (SIZE II) has the following basic dimensions: 

 

The new reel (POP-UP II) has the same dimensions and mechanical stability as the SIZE II reel – 

on top of that, it has the added a feature of easy disassembly after use, as shown in the following 

pictures: 

With this feature, you can easily reduce the final volume of packaging waste  by 88%. 

For detailed information, please contact your primary SYLEX representative. 

This change will be implemented through a gradual roll-out, coming into effect after stocks of 

current drums are depleted. 

 

Sincerely, 

Your SYLEX team 

  

    


